P.W.D Sub div, Ballari.

No. AEE/PWD Sub DivalyfF‘EHEDEEaEE-/ a a9~ Office of the Assistant Executive Engineer,
% W
Date: 2.2 /4 /.-.LU . i

To,
f Secretary,
Brilliant Public School,
Siruguppa road,
Ballari.
Sir,
Sub: Issue of Building safety / stability Certificate -reg.

Ref: 1) Govt. Circular No.PWD59/B.E.D/2019/Dtd:07.05.2022.
2) Your letter Dated: 17.09.2022.

With reference to the above cited subject, we have inspected your School
building on 18/09/2022. The School building consists of Ground Floor and First Floor
only. The Infra support Engineering, Consultants Pvt Ltd., (N.A.B.L. Accredited
Laboratory,) Infra House, Hennur-Bagalur Main raod, Kalyan Nagar Bangalore has
conducted the Non-Destructive Tests and submitted the report to this Office. Based on
the reports the class rooms in Ground Floor and First Floor are safe for running the
classes. Accordingly I am here with certifying that structure of the above said School

building is fit /stable for running the School.

Yours Faithfully,




